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Wirral Hospitals’ School 

“Working together to make everything better”

An Ofsted “Outstanding” School 

Headteacher:  Mr P Arrowsmith

Joseph Paxton Campus, 157 Park Road North, Claughton, Wirral. CH41 0DD

Tel: 0151-488-7680   
  e-mail:  schooloffice@wirralhs.co.uk 
Website www.wirralhs.co.uk
PA/CL

7th October 2020
Dear parents/Carers,

You may be aware that there has been a positive case of COVID-19 in the school. The student involved has not been in school for almost two weeks and so there is no risk of transmission to any other student. As such, there is no requirement for any other student, or member of staff, to self-isolate or get tested for COVID-19.

We are working hard to protect our pupils/students and staff, and minimise the impact on the education of your child. The school has developed robust plans to minimise the impact of COVID-19. As the term continues, it is important that we all stay vigilant, and ensure that anybody experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 does not attend school, and gets a test for COVID-19. 

If you do not have symptoms of COVID-19 you do not need to get a test.
The symptoms of COVID-19 are:

• new continuous cough 

• fever (a temperature of 37.8°C or higher)

• loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell

If your child develops these symptoms, however mild, at any point, please stay at home for 10 days from when symptoms started.

This letter is for information only and is part of our commitment to you for full transparency and open communication.

Many thanks for your continued support.
Phill Arrowsmith

Headteacher
More guidance is available at

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-homeguidance-for-people-with-confirmed-or-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection  

If you need to seek medical advice 

Seek prompt medical attention if your illness is worsening. If it’s not an emergency, contact NHS 111 online.  

If you have no internet access, you should call NHS 111. If it is an emergency and you need to call an ambulance, dial 999 and inform the call handler or operator that you have coronavirus (COVID-19)
Please view our website for the latest news and information, including all letters sent home
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